NOTICE TO THE BAR

Correction to Supplemental Report of the Supreme Court Criminal Practice Committee

The Supplemental Report of the Supreme Court Criminal Practice Committee, as posted on the Judiciary's Internet
website and published in the April 5, 2004 issues of the New Jersey Law Journal and the New Jersey Lawyer,

included an incorrect version of the proposed amendment to Rule 1:13-3. Attached is the correct version of the
Criminal Practice Committee's proposed amendment, which coincides with the Supreme Court Civil Practice
Committee's proposed amendment to the same rule as contained in that committee's Supplemental Report previously
published and posted on March 22, 2004.
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